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Watts Remy

From: Carroll Johnston <carrollj77@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 6:15 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: JackieWinters@oregonlegislature.gov; Rep Boles
Subject: SB 931 - Forest Electronics Notification System

Senator Dembrow and Committee members, 
 
I ask that you support Senate Bill 931 so people living near or downstream from forests that are going to be sprayed with 
herbicides can be notified in a timely manner. They can then take steps to protect themselves, their families, and their 
animals. 
 
As a soldier in the Vietnam War, I was given no warning about the presence or effects of the pesticide Agent Orange and 
have suffered lifelong effects from my exposure to it.  We should not treat people inside our own country the same way.  
Please pass Senate Bill 931. 
 
Carroll Johnston 
 
Sent from Carroll's iPhone 


